
 

2018 Feast 

Dear Traders 

If you are planning to, or already do sell food and drink of any kind at West Norwood Feast, you are required to register with Lambeth Food Safety team 
(part of Lambeth Council). We cannot allow you to trade at Feast if you do not follow their guidance. 

This questionnaire is designed to help you decide what information you need to submit to Lambeth Food Safety. 

What is my current situation? What do I need to do? Who do I contact? When do I do this? 

New Trader at Feast Complete Lambeth Food Safety 
Questionnaire (your Hub 
leader can supply this form). 

FoodHealthandSafety@lambeth.gov.uk   

0207 926 6110 

At least 28 days before you want to 
trade at Feast 

New Trader at Feast, but have 
traded at other events in 
Lambeth 

Contact Lambeth Food safety, 
and inform them you want to 
trade at Feast. 

FoodHealthandSafety@lambeth.gov.uk 

0207 926 6110 

At least 28 days before you want to 
trade at Feast.  

New trader at Feast, but have 
registered as a food trader with 
another Borough. 

Contact Lambeth Food safety, 
and inform them you want to 
trade at Feast.  

FoodHealthandSafety@lambeth.gov.uk 

0207 926 6110 

At least 28 days before you want to 
trade at Feast. 

Current trader at Feast Provide up to date information 
annually to Lambeth Food 
safety re: public liability 
insurance, food hygiene 
training, gas safe certification. 

FoodHealthandSafety@lambeth.gov.uk 

0207 926 6110 

Annually, and well before the new Feast 
season (April of each year) 



 


